
Welcome  ST PETER’S BENGEWORTH EVESHAM 

P r i n t  e d i t i o n  W o r s h i p p i n g  J e s u s  i n  a  G r o w i n g  C o m m u n i t y      

  Web: www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk                                E-mail: bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone attending our services 
and events, especially if you are new to the area or visiting us for 
the first time.  Please make yourself known to clergy and 
members of the congregation and stay for coffee/tea afterwards. 

Today’s Services 3rd January 2016 

Epiphany 

8.00am Holy Communion (said) 

Rev. Mark Binney 

9.45am Morning Worship 

Elaine Major 

Readers Francesca Bell-Winfrow 

Intercessor Elaine Major 

Hymns 357, 46, 805, 734 

10.00am Fairfield Church Service 

 6.00pm  SoulFood  at All Saints. 

Diary 

Mon 4th     
Tue  5th 10.00am 

   7.30pm 

Holy Communion 
Cafe Church 

Wed 6th  12.30pm Memorial Service Arthur Knott 

Thurs 7th      

Fri  8th  Choir practice 

Next Sunday 10th January 2016  

  8.00am Holy Communion (said)  

Rev. Mark Binney 

  9.45am Parish Eucharist 

Rev. Peter Chapman 

10.00am Fairfield Church Service 

  3.00pm Baptisms 

  6.00pm SoulFood  All Saints 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS  

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:-      
Janet Bailey,  Beattie Ballard,  Sylvia Emson,  Robert 
Gyorgy,  Barbara Lines,  Hubert Martin,  Maurice Miller,  
Grace Percival, as well as others known to us personally. 

 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this 
time:-   , Ken Stewart , Anthony Rusher, Lisa Martin, 
Arthur Knott Marina Brereton and Neil Canning.. 
 

We ask you to pray for all children and young people in 
our community, especially those involved in our Church 
groups and schools  
and for those being baptised next Sunday -  Malachi Troth 
and Noah Bowen. 

 

 

NOTICES 

Bengeworth PCC Meeting 11th January 2016 at 7.30pm 

 

Splish! Baby and Toddler Service returns Thursday  
14th January 2016  10 am at St. Peter's Church, 

Bengeworth 

 

Asum House Group 
Returns next year with The Story (Luke's Gospel and Acts) 

as featured in The Community Bible Experience. If you 
missed it come and join us on January 20th 7.30 pm.  

1 Broadway Road. 
    
 
I had a very interesting and inspirational man visit The 
Parish Office on Christmas Eve.  Please take the time to 
Google his page ‘Beat The Beast Challenge’,         Janet 
 

Ourside Youth Centre 

The young people have been busy making pickled beetroot 
and apple chutney to sell to help raise  funds for the 
centre. It has been made from produce grown and picked 
locally, Suggested donation £1 a jar. They can be found at 
the back of church. 
 

Spring Harvest March 2016. 
A small group of us are heading to Minehead, Spring 
Harvest on March 28th for 5 days. If you'd like to come 
with us book your accommodation at SpringHarvest.org  
or call 0330 100 9330 and then let us know you're joining 
in. Sarah 07456 549969.  
 

 

Caring Hands. 

There is a box in all our churches for your donations of 
food, clothing, toiletries and baby requisites which will be 
passed on to Caring Hands, working at Evesham Christian 
Centre. www.chands.org.uk 

 
 
 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet. 
Please send notices or information for inclusion in next 
week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am 
the preceding Thursday. 
Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 
Email :- bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
If writing a cheque for the church, please make it out 
to Bengeworth PCC not St. Peter’s. 
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